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Dear West Park Families 
 
We have enjoyed a very positive first few weeks of term and I am absolutely delighted with the 
positive attitude that is being exhibited by our pupils. 
 
We are fortunate to work in a school where pupils want to learn and parents and carers support 
us to implement structures that allow all to be successful.  This relationship between home and 
school is key, allowing children to benefit from a consistent approach with clear expectations and 
boundaries. 
 
Although the vast majority of West Park families support the school, occasionally, a parent/carer 
gets it wrong and can be confrontational and at times abusive towards our staff.  This is 
something that will not be tolerated as we all work hard to get the best for our most important 
asset, our amazing children. 
 
A Parent/Carer and Pupil School Contract which sets out our expectations and how we can work 
together can be accessed by the following link: 
https://www.westpark.derby.sch.uk/contracts/parent-pupil-contract.php please read and 
complete this document to indicate your understanding and commitment to this process. 
 
I look forward to continuing to work with you all to create a school that we can truly be proud of. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 

https://www.westpark.derby.sch.uk/contracts/parent-pupil-contract.php

